
The City of Flagler Beach has tentatively 

adopted a measure to increase its property tax 

levy.

Last year’s property tax levy: 

A. Initially proposed tax levy.......$ 5,806,441

B.  Less tax reductions due to Value Adjustment 

Board and other assessments.......($ 10,357)

C. Actual property tax levy.......... $ 5,816,798

This year’s proposed tax levy........$ 6,598,962

This tax increase is applicable to Flagler and 

Volusia Counties

All concerned citizens are invited to attend a 

public hearing on the tax increase to be held 

on:

September 26, 2024

5:30 P.M.

CITY HALL COMMISSION ROOM, 

105 SOUTH 2ND STREET

FLAGLER BEACH, FLORIDA

A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax 

increase and the budget will be made at this 

hearing.
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